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Fertile Firefighter’s Relief Association

Dear Community,

The past couple of years have provided unique challenges for us all. The Fertile Fire
Department’s dedication to the community has not wavered or stopped. Our team takes great
pride protecting and providing the highest level of service to our home-owners, residents, and
businesses.

The Fertile Fire Department is asking for donations to fund a new fire truck. Our newest pumper
is 20+ years old, and though our fleet has been well maintained, we would like to invest in a new
truck to ensure reliability of our service. The cost of a new truck (and required additional
equipment) will likely exceed the $450,000 mark. As we continue to save for this significant
purchase ourselves, we are unable to fund it on our own. Any money received from fundraising
efforts would be an integral part of being able to make this investment in our community a
reality.

The Fertile Firefighters Relief Association is a non-profit charitable organization, registered with
the Minnesota Secretary of State and any donation will be 100% tax deductible. Any amount
you could comfortably share with us will be greatly appreciated. All tax-deductible donations we
receive will be designated specifically for our Fire Truck Fund. These contributions will be a
difference maker and upgrade our firefighting capabilities significantly.

As always, we thank you for your continued support!

Your contribution is important to the continuing success of this service. Please send your check
to:

Fertile Firefighters Relief Assn.
Attn: Natty Messick, Treasurer
110 East Main Ave

Fertile, MN 56540

110 EAST MAIN STREET, FERTILE, MN 56540



